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Index 700-011 
Single Column Cantilever Ground Mounted Sign 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: June 29, 2023 

Name: Dana Knox 

Phone: (850) 414-5413 

Email: Dana.Knox@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 

The change is to be consistent with how the MUTCD dimensions signs. Section 700 and 995 will also 
need to be updated to be consistent with MUTCD. 
 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Thomas Presby 
Date: 9/14/2023 
COMMENT: On sheet 1, the last column in the table should be labeled “Footing Depth” 
 
RESPONSE: Agree with this comment. 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: Yes. 
 
Response Date: 9/14/2023 
 
Name: Emmeth Duran 
Date: 9/14/2023 
COMMENT: 
The last column on the table does not have the title “Foundation Depth”. 
The base Plate Thickness for 4 NPS Column Size is empty. 
Consider providing spread footing foundation options as it is becoming more commonly used 
 
RESPONSE: Thank you for your comments.  We will add a label to the table and add the plate thickness 
back as well.  These were print errors. 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: Yes. 
 
Response Date: 9/14/2023 
 


